From: Sent time: William Gartz < william.gartz@gmail.com>

03/22/2022 10:20:49 AM

To:

Alison Van Gorp

Subject:

Re: APL19-002 Rescheduled

Thank you Alison.

William F. Gartz, AIA, NCARB

Sent from my iPhone Apologies for no spell check and typos.

On Mar 22, 2022, at 5:02 PM, Alison Van Gorp <alison.vangorp@mercergov.org> wrote:

Bill - I apologize for the lack of response in January! This hearing did begin back in the fall... it was initially rescheduled from the October date to December 9, 2021. After several hours of testimony on Dec 9th, the hearing was continued to January 21, 2022. It was later rescheduled due to a Covid exposure in Mr. Miller's family and related quarantine/child care issues. The hearing is now scheduled to continue on March 29 at 9:30. Your letter was shared with the parties and the hearing examiner, and has been reviewed by the City. No need to send it again or read it into the proceedings. The hearing is open to the public, should you wish to observe (the Zoom link is provided in an email a little way down in this thread).

-Alison

From: William Gartz <william.gartz@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 12:39 AM

To: Alison Van Gorp <alison.vangorp@mercergov.org>

Subject: Re: APL19-002 Rescheduled

Hi Alison,

I never got a reply to my message below. Please advise.

bill

William Gartz c +1-206-295-1987

e | william.gartz@gmail.com

On Jan 25, 2022, at 6:43 PM, William Gartz < william.gartz@gmail.com > wrote:

Hi Alison,

Thank you for keeping me in the loop. Why did this get rescheduled? It was originally in October 2021 and looks like again January 2022. I missed the first one and sent a letter instead after the hearing. Did that get reviewed? I am still out of the country and not sure when I'll be back. Will my letter be read into the proceedings or do I need to present it? Should I send it again?

Thanks again.

bill

William Gartz c | +1-206-295-1987



EX. III